Joseph Tripp

From: CHRISTY SELF <christy.self@alanjay.com>

Sent: Tuesday, October 18, 2022 3:30 PM 3
To: Joseph Tripp
Subject: [EXTERNAL] RE: KWPD quote

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments
unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

We are past order cut off for these vehicles and will not be able to supply a quote
Thank you,

Christy Self

Alan Jay Automotive Network
(904) 838-4999

From: Joseph Tripp <jtripp@cityofkeywest-fl.gov>
Sent: Tuesday, October 18, 2022 11:43 AM

To: christy.self@alanjay.com

Subject: KWPD quote

Good morning!

We would like you to quote the above two vehicles for purchase in the 22/23 budget. There is also an F350 coming, but
we haven't decided on specs yet.

Thank you,

Joe



